
Sent: Thursday, 21July 2005 11:54 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

Subject: NR/1453/DK Problems with the Batch File processing within UKLink 

NR/1453/DK Problems with the Batch File processing within UKLink 

21st July 2005 

Dear Colleague, 

Please be advised that we are currently facing a problem with batch file processing within Uklink.  

As a result, there are delays to all outgoing files from Uklink. 

Please be assured that this is being treated with the utmost urgency, and an update will be 
issued as soon as the problem is resolved. 

Thank you, 

 
Dave King  
 
IS Applications Support, 
xoserve. 
 
Tel: 0121 713 5368  
(int: 7224 35368) 
Mob: 07870 577702 
e-mail: dave.h.king@xoserve.com 
 
 


